

## ARCHDIOCESE OF BALTIMORE

## CHANCERY OFFICE

March 19, 2007

Entered

Ms. Mary Ellen Hrutka Executive Director Mid-Atlantic Catholic Schools Consortium 10 Francis Street Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Ms. Hrutka,

The application submitted to the Archdiocese for inclusion of the Mid-Atlantic Catholic Schools Consortium under the USCC group ruling and listing in the Official Catholic Directory under the Archdiocese of Baltimore has been reviewed and accepted. Based upon the application and supporting documentation, we have approved this inclusion in the group ruling and listing in the next edition of the directory.

Please inform this office of any changes in the organization's name, address, corporate form, or any material changes in its governance, purposes, activities or sources of support.

This letter serves to establish the organization's exemption from federal income tax under Section 501(c) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code in the interim until publication of the next edition of the Official Catholic Directory. Please retain it in your permanent records.

Inclusion in the Official Catholic Directory and the USCC group ruling does not automatically relieve your organization of the annual filing requirement of IRS Form 990. You should consult with your own tax advisor to determine whether your organization qualifies for one of the mandatory or discretionary exceptions to that requirement.

With every good wish for the success of your endeavor and with sincere appreciation for the valuable contribution that it will undoubtedly make to ministry in the Archdiocese.

Ry Jan.

Sincerely yours,

(Rev. Monsignor) Robert J. Jaskot

Chancellor

cc: Natalie Sherman, Esq.